
Following the induction of International Second Vice President Lion Joe Preston into Sydney 
Chinese Lions on 23 June 2012 in Busan, we are happy to have received two Thank You cards 
from Lion Joni Preston - one addressed to President Mei and the other to Past President 
Anthony. 
 
A copy of the cards and messages from the Prestons are provided below.  
 
Earlier, Lion Joe had also responded to our sending him an article and photos on his induction:  
 
Anthony, 
  
Great pictures and article.  Joni and I appreciate your hospitality, but I especially appreciate 
being an associate member of such a dynamic club as yours.  Thank you. 
  
Joe 

Mei 
 
Thank you for a lovely luncheon.  The flowers & lotion are so 
nice.  I really appreciate your generosity.  Joe and I thank 
you for your support & promise to do our best. 
 
In Lionism 
2nd VP Joe Preston and Joni 

Anthony 
 
Joe and I want to thank you for your support  of our 
campaign.  We appreciated the wonderful lunch for Joe to 
become an Associate Member of your club.  We look 
forward to serving this great association. 
 
In Lionism 
2nd VP Joe Preston and Joni 


